
We have had a great start to the Term. It was good to come back to school and re-

connect  with our friends. Here are just a few of the holiday stories that we shared. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are very excited with our new Jun-

ior playground. It is lovely to see so 

many happy smiles as the children ex-

plore their new challenges that the 

playground offers. We brainstormed 

some adjec"ves to show just how spe-

cial we think the playground is; amaz-

ing, fantas"c, wonderful, awesome, 

perfect, great, colourful and surpris-

ingly good. Thanks Mr Barker!  
 

In Science we are looking forward to learning more about The Living World. I wonder if we 

will be able to grow some flowers as beau"ful as the poppies we painted for Anzac Day?   

This term I have started a new Spelling programme which I am sure will benefit the 

children. Please look out for the new spelling homework ac"vity. 


